
John Osinga
John and his wife, Jenny, have been a part of
this church community for 20 years. They have
three married children, Helen, Amber, and Jon,
and two grandchildren, Eva and Mia. John
grew up at Sweet Briar Dairy and attended
Amherst Presbyterian Church. He is forever a
Hokie and until recently worked as a small
business owner for Dutch Yoghurt Inc,
Osinga’s Grocery, and a freight services
company. His hobbies include woodworking
and the honeydo list.

Over the years at First Presbyterian, he has
attended Sunday School classes, participated
in summer choir, joined the Walk with God
group, and helped with various youth group
activities. His favorite memory overall with this
church community was winning the FPCLY
cornhole competition. John wishes to support
our church mission in every way. Since being
newly retired, he feels that he has more time
to offer his service to this ministry!


